
 Jackson County Water is finalizing the installation of a new water 

vending station in the Limerick area. This will be the fourth vending station of this type in the 

Jackson County Water system. There is one just outside of Wellston on SR 327, one immediately 

south of McArthur on SR 93 and one on US 50 at Allensville. These stations are placed 

geographically to provide a localized place for individuals to purchase water in bulk quantities. 

Unfortunately, many rural residents have no access to water on their property and are forced to 

haul water. These stations provide a means to purchase water to fill haul tanks, water for 

swimming pools, cisterns, stock tanks, etc. at locations that reduce travel distances. We would 

like to think there will come a day when everyone has water service to their home; but in reality, 

some may always have to haul water, but at least these stations are hopefully, of some great 

advantage to those who are without service. 

 


